Communications Workers of America AFL - CIO

GRAND RAPIDS, MICHIGAN
LOCAL 4034

June 29, 2016

Dear Doug:

Thank you for requesting endorsement from CWA Local 4034.

We are pleased to inform you action was taken to endorse your candidacy for Eaton
County Prosecutor. Feel free to publicize our endorsement in any manner that will assist

your campaign.
We wish you the very best in your endeavor to be elected to this important position.

Sincerely,

Ralph Prince Secretary Treasurer
CWA Local 4034



